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M1NJ5TRY OF POLICE 
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA 

REFERENCE: 3/1/5(2/2012) 

Ms Helen Zille, MP 
Premier of Western Cape 
7 Wale Street 
CAPETOWN 
8000 

Dear Premier 

REQUEST FOR A MEETING WITH THE NATIONAL COMMISSIONER OF THE SOUTH AFRICAN 
POLICE SERVICE (SAPS) GENERAL MV PHIYEGA 

On behalf of the National Commissioner of the South African Police Services, General MV Phiyega 
requests a meeting with : 

The Premier of the Western Cape: Ms H Zille; 
The MEC for Community Safety: Mr. D Plato 
The Executive Mayor of Cape Town: Ms. P De Lille and 
The Police Chief of Cape Town Metro Police: Mr. W le Roux 

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the business of policing in the framework of partnership policing with 
stakeholders towards a common goal of fighting crime. 

The date for the meeting is Wednesday 18 t h of July 2012 at 09:00 
in the Premiers Office or any other suitable venue as directed by your good office. 

The Ministry of Police, would appreciate it if the Premier can partake in the proposed meeting aimed at 
effective governance in the interest of service delivery 

The Ministry would like to thank the Premier in advance in anticipation of a positive response in this regard. 

With kind regards. 

MINISTER OF POLICE 
EN MTHETHWA, MP , 
D A T E : Q o ^ W - . l 


